
 

 

 
 UM 1930 Stakeholders, 
 
Senate Bill 1547, passed by the Oregon Legislature in 2016, included a directive to establish a 
Community Solar Program for Oregon customers of Portland General Electric, Pacific Power 
and Idaho Power. The program is spearheaded by the Oregon Public Utilities Commission, who 
administers the program in partnership with Energy Solutions, Energy Trust of Oregon, and 
Community Energy Project.  
 
We are happy to announce that the Community Solar Program is now open for Project Manager 
registration via the program website (www.oregoncsp.org). On the website, you can: 
 

• Find more information about the Community Solar Program 
• Register to be a project manager 
• Sign up to be notified when projects are ready to begin enrolling customers.  

 
Starting in December 2019, registered Project Managers will be able to apply for project pre-
certification. Please direct questions and comments to: 
 
PUC Staff: Natascha Smith, Natascha.smith@state.or.us, 503-559-7752 
     Caroline Moore, caroline.f.moore@state.or.us, 503-480-9427 
 
CSP Program: www.oregoncsp.org, info@oregoncsp.org, 1-800-481-0510  
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